
 

27 August 2021 
 
RE: Appointment of Board and ICANN org liaison to GNSO Registration Data Accuracy Scoping 
Team 
 
Philippe Fouquart 
Chair, GNSO Council 
 
 
Dear Philippe 
 
Thank you for your letter, dated 3 August 2021, requesting an ICANN org liaison to the GNSO’s 
Registration Data Accuracy Scoping Team. ICANN org would be happy to provide support for 
this work with a liaison from our Global Domains & Strategy (GDS) function.  
 
Brian Gutterman, senior program manager on the GDS team, is currently serving as the GDS 
liaison to the EPDP Phase 2A team. To provide continuity with that work, we suggest Brian to 
serve as our liaison to the scoping team. We look forward to hearing more on the progress of 
the scoping team’s important work.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/fouquart-to-botterman-marby-03aug21-en.pdf

